	PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD

INVITATION TO BID

Provision of External Audit & Other Services for  

 Pakistan Cricket Board
(Single Stage Two Envelope)
The Pakistan Cricket Board (“PCB”) seeks proposals (RFP) from reputed Chartered Accountant Firms interested to bid for the award of the contract to perform External Audit Services for the PCB.
All relevant details are contained in the Request for Proposal (RFP) document which may be obtained via following e-mail / in person through authorized representative during working days from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Pakistan Standard Time (“PST”) by or before 31st July 2024. 
Queries may be addressed to the email address mentioned below. Information obtained from any other source shall not be deemed as official.

The Technical & Financial Proposals should be submitted in sealed envelopes in the matter set forth in the bid document, so as to reach the address below by or before 11 am on 1st August 2024. 
Technical Proposals shall be opened at 11:30 am on 1st August 2024 at the Offices of PCB at Gaddafi Stadium, Lahore. 

Mr. Zohaib Ijaz
Manager Accounts, Budgets & Reporting
Pakistan Cricket Board

Gaddafi Stadium, Ferozepur Road,

Lahore, Pakistan

Email: ZohaibIjaz@pcb.com.pk
PCB reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding process at any stage and to reject any or all bids prior to accepting the same.


